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1 January 2015

Ms. Teresita Sy-Coson

President

SM Foundation

Bldg. B, SM Corporate Offices

Mall of Asia Complex

Pasay City

Dear Ms. Teresita Sy-Coson:

Greetings in St. La Salle!
I am (insert name here) from De La Salle University's Council of Students Organization. The De La Salle University's Council of Students Organization or DLSU-CSO is the umbrella organization of the 39 professional organizations in De La Salle University. This year marks the 41st year of DLSU-CSO and I would like (insert company name here) to be a part of our history!
 
DLSU-CSO is aimed towards student leadership and formation. I believe that (insert company name here) can be a valuable asset to our organization this year.
 
For more information, attached below are the files, which include the sponsorship letter with the details and different marketing packages, as well as a primer to give you more information about CSO. It would be of great honor and pleasure to work with your company and have you as our partner in our 41st year.
 
Should you have any questions about the sponsorship packages or about the events and activities that CSO will be having please don't hesitate to contact me.
 
Hoping to hear from you soon. Thank you!
 
Sincerely,
Danielle Marie Cang
Executive Vice Chairperson for Externals
0917-123-4567
danielle_cang@dlsu.edu.ph
